
 

Additional Parking available for main library patrons!  

Thanks to the Commissioners of the First taxing District, of the 33 parking spaces at 

the District-owned property at 3 Belden Avenue next door to the library, the 11 nearest 

People's Bank are available to library patrons at all hours and the remaining 22 spaces 

are available to library patrons after 5 p.m. and on weekends.  

 

Patrons using the spaces at 3 Belden Ave. will be asked to walk along Belden Ave. to 

the Mott Avenue entrance to the library. 
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